From: Kim Ward

Sent: October 23, 2017 5:35 AM
To: Val Crowe

Subject: Thank you

Hi Val,

Just a quick note to say a BIG "Thank you" for organising our activities and sight seeing in Vancouver and
Kelowna leading up to the Quiz.

Everything ran so smoothly and speaking on behalf of all members of the Australian Team, | can
honestly say we all had an absolute ball.

The activities you chose were perfect and | felt just enough time to sight see with a great balance to
relax.

We thoroughly enjoyed visiting the Vancouver Mounted Police Stables, the Aquarium, Vancouver Pony
Club, Granville Island, the Fly Over Canada (which was amazing!) and the Trail Ride.

I'd say the highlight of the sight seeing part of the visit for me was the trip to Whistler. It was absolutely
amazing. 1I'd love to take my husband and family there one day!

The Quiz itself was a really interesting experience and I've learned a lot from watching the various
activities. The dinners were lovely and we thought the Hotel and its facilities were fantastic.

Meeting the other teams from around the world is such an interesting experience too. It's fascinating to
talk to everyone from different corners of the world - especially people from the Equestrian Community!

Marta and | have been emailing each other and she has already provided me with many Quiz activities. |
plan to run some games at our Pony Club Presentation Night which will be held mid December and I've
been speaking with some DC's from local Pony Clubs who are also very keen to be involved in Quiz

activities.

Again, thank you so much for being so welcoming and for your hospitality and for all the work you put
into the planning of our trip. Canada is definitely a beautiful part of the world!

I've attached the photo taken of us all at the end of the Quiz!
Regards,

Kim

Kim Ward

District Commissioner
Yarra Glen & District Pony Club Inc



